
 

 

 
 

MARKET RELEASE 
 

 6 September 2011 
 

Apollo Consolidated Limited 
 

REINSTATEMENT TO OFFICIAL QUOTATION 
 
 

The suspension of trading in the securities of Apollo Consolidated Limited (the 
“Company”) will be lifted before the commencement of trading on Wednesday, 7 
September 2011, following the announcement by the Company of its proposed change 
of activities and its re-compliance with chapters 1 and 2 of the Listing Rules. 
 
Security Code: AOP 
 
 
Dave Filov 
Adviser, Listings (Perth) 
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